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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 14th January Curriculum Spotlight—History and 
Geography 3.30—4.00pm with chil-
dren 

Wednesday 15th January Class 1 Toy Workshop 

Tuesday 21st January 5.30pm Important Online Safety work-
shop led by West Mercia Police 

Friday 7th February Rockstar Day! Come dressed as a 
rockstar! 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Tuesday 4th March—am Parent SEND support drop ins 1:1 

Monday 24th March C4 / 5 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 25th March C3 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 26th March C1 / 2 Parent Conversations 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

W/b Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week: Mon—Thurs 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

Our new year 5R Stars are: 

    

   Class 1: Ivar—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: Josh—being resourceful 

   

   Class 3:  Harry—being resilient 

 

 Class 4: Daisy—being resilient 

 

    Class 5: Bonnie—being an all round 5R Star! 

Happy New Year! 

It’s been lovely to see all the children this week—and get settled back 
into our school routines! 

Class 4 are busy working together 
finding out about newspapers for 
their writing this term. 

 

 

 

Art in Class 2—modelling 

Making maths patterns in Class 
1 

Spring term events 

Curriculum Spotlight afternoon—Tuesday 14th January at 3.30pm.           

Form sent home on Thursday—please can you fill in if you can come. 

Straight after school, and with the children, come and see some of their        
Geography and History learning from this term, but then find out a bit about 

how we teach this subject and what is coming up this term for your child’s 
class. Feedback last year was that as a parent body, you wanted to know more 

about the curriculum we teach—so please come and find out. Short half an 
hour session with the children. 

Parent Online Safety Workshop—led by West Mercia Police—Tuesday 21st 
January at 5.30pm. Please don’t forget to attend this event!                               

We’ve deliberately put this on later in the day, to get as many parents as      
possible to this important event—to help you keep your child safe online. 

Please do book in one parent to come along as it is so important.  

Parent Conversations dates—please make a note of the dates from the         
calendar in March, just so you can book time off or just be aware in advance. 

Usual booking system will come out via letter. 

Rockstar Day—please note the date for costumes! A focus on TTRS and basic 
number facts. The children can all come dressed as a Rockstar. 

Invoices and Clubs 

Invoices are being sent out with regards to clubs that have been booked ready 
for this term. Please can you help us by settling these accounts. 

There are a few spaces in most clubs each day—except Musical Theatre on a 
Tuesday which was super popular and is full! If you would still like to book on a 

club, especially on a Friday as we are lucky to have a new Crossbar Coach for 
the term, then please do contact the office. 

Cold weather! 

Thanks to Mr Dimbleby this week—who was here at half 7 to grit paths! Much 
appreciated as it helps us keep the environment safe.                                                   

If we should get more of the ‘white stuff’, school would only be closed if       
sufficient staff cannot get in safely or it is unsafe to expect parents to travel. 

There would always be an email sent out and I would notify the Telford Schools 
Closure line which is on the T&W website, to notify parents of closures.  

Milk—if you would like to order milk for your child to have with their 
lunch (under 5s get it free until their 5th birthday), there is a letter 
attached with this newsletter with details on how to order. 

Tuesday 4th March—we have put in an opportunity to meet with 
our SENCO support, Mrs Bane, on Tuesday 4th March.                      
This is to meet on a 1:1 to talk about any particular learning or other 
concerns you have about your child and support we can give you. 
Invites will come out nearer to the time to book a slot. 

Online Safety newsletter—please read the attached newsletter which has 
useful information about Fortnite and general age guidance. 


